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Consultation on proposed amendments to Data Assurance Guidance 

(DAG) submissions for Electricity and Gas Transmission, Electricity 

and Gas Distribution and Electricity System Operator Licensees   

 

 

Introduction  

 

This consultation seeks views on proposed changes to the data assurance requirements for 

Electricity and Gas Transmission, Electricity and Gas Distribution and Electricity System 

Operator licensees for their 31 March 2023 Data Assurance Guidance (DAG) submissions. 

 

The DAG consists of:  

1. The Data Assurance Guidance for Electricity and Gas Network Companies document  

2. Network Data Assurance Report (NetDAR) Template  

3. Risk Assessment Template  

4. Exceptional Submission Assurance Template 

 

The proposed amendments to the DAG are set out in the documents accompanying this 

letter, which are provided as draft versions and marked up versions. 

 

 

 

 

 

To holders of an Electricity 

Transmission Licence,  Electricity 

Distribution Licence or a  Gas 

Transporter Licence and other 

interested parties 

 

Direct Dial: 0207 901 7345 

Email: Daniel.Kyei@ofgem.gov.uk 

Date: 17th February 2023 
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Proposed modifications and reasons for the proposed modifications.   

 

The proposed changes to the DAG also include the following: 

 

• Revisions to the Risk Assessment Template to reflect changes in data submission 

requirements made for RIIO-2: 

 

o Year 2 Regulatory Reporting Pack (RRP) for GD, GT, ET and ESO sectors.   

o Publications for ED sector i.e. Final Determination1, Licence conditions 

consultation2 and decision notices3 effective from 1 April 2023. 

 

• Minor revisions to the Data Assurance Guidance for Electricity and Gas Network 

Companies document to provide greater clarity. 

 

 

 

Consultation timeline 

 

Subject to the outcome of this consultation, the proposed modifications to the DAG, will 

take effect on 20 March 2023 and will be applicable for DAG submission due on 31 March 

2023.  

 

We would like to hear views on our proposed modifications by 17 March 2023 

and sent to Daniel.Kyei@Ofgem.gov.uk  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Jourdan Edwards 

Interim Deputy Director 

Onshore Networks 

Duly authorised on behalf of the Authority  

 

 
1RIIO-ED2 Final Determinations | Ofgem 
2RIIO-ED2 Statutory Licence Consultation | Ofgem 
3Decision on the proposed modifications to the RIIO-2 Electricity Distribution licences | 

Ofgem 
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